
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 May 9, 2002 

 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting a grant resolution for the following 

program:   
 

Fight Asthma Milwaukee Allies Grant -- This is new funding from 
Children’s Health Systems through Children’s Hospital of Milwaukee. 
Grant.  The purpose of the grant is to support care coordination and 

case management for children who receive emergency department services 
due to the severity of their asthma. Approval to apply for the grant was 
authorized by Common Council File 010958.   A new position is added with 

this grant.  
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
                              Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

Attachments 


